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Dear planning department

T lam a supporter of GOSH ,work close by

Whiilst naturally fully supportive of the work of the hospital I have 4 concerns from.child public health, air
quality and heritage points of view.

1. The routes proposed for lorries will impinge on children's walking to school and nursery routes.

2. Building works affect air quality and add to.emissions

3. Additional personnel in the area is unlikely to reduce already relatively high.levels of cigarette smoking
in the area - a poor example to children and a huge annoyance to residents.

4. Vibration from.lorrirs and works is likely to destabilise neighbouring houses which are historical gems.
Many of uds love this particular site but additional floors on the proposed new hospital in st pancras would
surely be a better solution in terms of additional accommodation for the hospital as well as reducing the
need for many out of London families to drive.

Yours sincerely

Helen Roberts
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